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Subcommittee on Proposed Senior Judicial Appointment 
 

List of follow-up actions arising from the discussion 
at the meeting on 28 October 2020 

 (as at 29 October 2020) 
 

 
The Administration was requested by the Subcommittee at its meeting 

on 28 October 2020 to provide the following information for members' 
consideration: 

 
(a) A selection of judgments given by Right Honourable Lord Patrick 

Hodge; 
 
(b)  An update on the Right Honourable Lord Patrick Hodge's 

willingness to accept the appointment as a non-permanent judge 
from another common law jurisdiction of the Court of Final Appeal 
("CLNPJ"); 

 
(c) A detailed breakdown on the types of cases that may be heard by 

CLNPJs; 
 
(d) Whether CLNPJs will be designated to hear cases concerning 

offence endangering national security and, if so, whether a list of 
such designated CLNPJs is available;  

 
(e) Statistics on CLNPJs' caseloads in the Court of Final Appeal; and  
 
(f) Response to the issues raised in the letter to the Subcommittee 

dated 28 October 2020 from Dr Hon Junius HO regarding the 
proposed senior judicial appointment [LC Paper No. 
CB(4)61/20-21(01)] (Chinese version only). 
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